
Sacred Heart Cathedral 
Parish Notices    

28th  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 12th Oct. 2025  
  

 
1. Those who have not registered in the parish kindly register and update your monthly 

church support fund. 
2. We now offer a convenient online giving option via a secure QR Code. For electronic 

offerings or donations to the Church Support Fund, please visit the Help Desk after the 
service for assistance. Thank you for your continued support.   

3. We request all the catechism children to come for 9.00 am English Mass and thereafter 
attend catechism classes at St. Columba’s school. Parents kindly encourage your 
children to attend Catechism classes regularly.   

4. Those who would like to sponsor refreshments for the catechism children may kindly 
contact the Parish Fathers or Help Desk.  

5. We are pleased to announce that our Parish Feast will be celebrated on Sunday, 19th 
October 2025. To prepare spiritually for this joyous occasion, a Tridum will be held 
from Thursday, 16th October, beginning at 6:30 PM with the flag hoisting ceremony, 
followed by the Holy Eucharist and Novena. During these days, we will have special 
devotions to the Sacred Heart of Jesus. On the Feast Day, celebrations will commence 
with a solemn procession at 7:30 AM in front of the Cathedral, led by Most Rev. Anil 
J.T. Couto. The Mass schedule for the day is as follows: 10:15 AM – Mass in Hindi, 
11:30 AM – Mass in English, 4:30 PM – Mass in Hindi and 6:30 PM – Mass in English. 
All other regular Masses are cancelled on this day, including those at the Mass centers. 
Lunch coupons for the Parish Feast are available at Rs. 100 per person. Kindly purchase 
them in advance for yourself and your family. All BEC leaders are requested to bring 
the picture of your patron saint to be carried during the procession. Let us come together 
as a community in faith and joy to celebrate this special day.   

6. We will be celebrating Mission Sunday on 26th October. Mission Sunday calendars 
are available for Rs. 20 each. You are encouraged to collect one for your family, along 
with a Mission Sunday envelope. Please return the envelopes with your generous 
contributions by 26th October. There will also be a second collection on Mission 
Sunday in support of the Missions. To mark this occasion, various Parish associations 
and BEC units will be organizing food and other stalls outside the church. We request 
your kind support and generous participation in making this event a success. 

7. Kindly note, from 1st of November we will follow the Winter Mass timing. Please check 
the notice board or can find it in the Parish website.   

  

Fr Francis Swaminathan  
Paris Priest  


